Alumni Newsletter



REUNIONS

Class of 2005 20-year Reunion

The Class of 2005 celebrated their 20-year reunion at Uncle Earl's on Saturday, April 26.

Class of 2000 25-year Reunion

Saturday, June 28, 2025 The Loft at Cecelia

421 North 3rd St. Baton Rouge, LA 70802 7:00pm-10:00pm

Contact Shelley Cormier Caraway (shelleymcaraway82@gmail.com) or

Ashley Terrell Ferrer (ashleytferrer@amail.com)

Class of 1995 30-year Reunion

Saturday, June 21, 2025 Location TBD

Contact Kristin Gibbs Smith at kristingibbssmith@gmail.com





Over \$20,000 was raised during our inaugural Giving Week (April 7-11).Thank you to our alumni who came together to financially benefit the Fund for St. Michael. Congrats to the Class of 1995 for having the most participation. The '95 grads will be treated to a private tailgate at Warrior Stadium during the 2025 football season. If you missed Giving Week, it is never too late to make a gift to the Fund for St. Michael, For more information, click here.









The final touches to Warrior Stadium are complete! Thank you to our generous donors who helped make what was once a dream, a reality. For more information on how you can give to Warrior Stadium, please click here.

- Cheer on the Warriors at the Spring Football Game on May 13th at 6:00 pm. Tickets are \$10 and can be purchased here.
- Hundreds of middle school student-athletes competed at the first ever track and field meet at Warrior Stadium on Saturday, April 12th.

Around Campus

Soon to be alumni, the Class of 2025 is making their last week of school one to remember. Seniors started the week as "senior citizens" and are ending it with the annual crawfish boil. Graduation will be held on Friday, May 16th at Warrior Stadium. Over Easter break, turf and sun sails were installed to our servium courtyard giving the popular student area a much-needed makeover. New

tables and benches were purchased as well and have recently been shipped. Proceeds from the #iGive Catholic fundraiser and the Fund for St. Michael were used for the upgrade.

St. Michael has gone to the dogs! For Mental Health Awareness Week, on April 14th students were able to relax and decompress by hanging out with our four-legged friends. Thank you to Bayou Buddies for providing the therapy pooches!









